
From: registrar
To:  
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0110
Date: Thursday, September 2, 2021 2:18:31 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, September 2, 2021 1:17 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-02

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0110

-- Name --
Karen Pattinson

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I have grave concerns of increasing rates of Ontario Hydro.
I am a single homeowner and can hardly afford what hydro / electricity I pay now.
Will these rates be adjusted with fair time frames?  Will there be a reduction for peak times?  Will there be an option
for a consumer to choose a set rate?
During these unconventional COVID times with job losses, cost of living, cost of fuel and food, it is alarming that
Ontario Hydro is proposing yet another hiked increase in our electricity rates.

-- Attachment --




